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GREENVILLE, SC – Attorney Stephanie Pugh in MGC’s Greenville office was
recently elected to the South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Educational
Association’s Executive Board. Pugh received a Juris Doctor degree and a
Bachelor of Arts degree from the University of South Carolina, and a Bachelor
of Science degree from the University of North Carolina at Pembroke.

Stephanie Pugh has been practicing law since 2009, and regularly speaks and
presents on workers’ compensation at state-wide seminars. Pugh is also a
member of the South Carolina Defense Trial Attorneys’ Association, the South
Carolina Women Lawyers Association and the Greenville Young Lawyers
Association.

The South Carolina Workers' Compensation Educational Association (SCWCEA)
conducts seminars and programs designed to educate those involved in
workers' compensation claims in the state. Professional members include
adjusters, attorneys, employers, human resource managers, insurance, medical
professionals, paralegals, rehabilitation professionals, risk managers, state
government and surveillance/investigative.
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